
 

MOBILE ULTRASOUND AND 

PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER

 

We provide time-critical intervention for women considering abortion by 
providing a non-invasive ultrasound.  This free service enables them to see 
the heartbeat and encounter the humanity of their developing child, and 
hopefully continue their pregnancy. The mobile center will bring 
compassionate, pro-life counseling and ultrasound technology to colleges, 
universities, abortion facilities and pregnancy resource centers.   

“Upon seeing a baby on an ultrasound, a majority of women 
change their minds and make the decision to give life to her 
unborn child.”   - Angela Clark, www.abestchoice.us 

Baby bottles will be distributed after all Masses on September 30th and 
October 1st, 2017.  Take one to fill with your change, bills or a check. 
(Please make checks payable to A Best Choice Mobile Ultrasound).  

Please return the filled bottles no later than the weekend of 
October 7-8, 2017. Your donation could save the life of an 

unborn child.   Thank you. 

Join St. Veronica 
Parishioners. Support our 
October Respect Life 
Outreach Activities on 
Sunday, October 1st, 2017  

Gabriel Project, Natural 
Family Planning, New & 
Expectant Moms Group, 
Pro-Life Apostolate, 
Youth Apostolates and 
Adoption Support Group. 

A BEST CHOICE 


